September 2021

Bondurant Community Club Newsletter

Remarkable Fire Service

Richard and Gloria Thomas were recently given awards for their notable 50 combined years (Richard at 27 years and Gloria with 23 years) in service with the Bondurant Fire Department. It's impossible to express the level of gratitude for their dedication to the community, saving lives, protecting property and improving difficult situations over that expanse of time. We are certainly all better off because of their devotion and sacrifice.









Volunteer/Member Appreciation Party

The Bondurant Community Club is hosting a party to thank all of our members and volunteers.

Tuesday September 28 at 6:30 PM At the Elkhorn

Come enjoy appetizers, door prizes, fun and fellowship!

Please RSVP to Janice Sumrall at 601-506-3045 (text or call) by Sept. 22

St. Hubert's Church

There are two more services scheduled for this year: Sunday Sept 19 - Clergy and Bless the Animals Day Sunday Sept 26 - Clergy and Soup Sunday

Library

The Kids' Summer Reading Program was a success, and we had lots of fun at the reverse escape room party. Thank you Kim Trefren for your help!





The Bondurant Library is now closed for the winter. We look forward to seeing you next spring!

Bondurant North Star Feeders (4H)

Congratulations to our 4H Club for winning the 2021 Herdsmanship Award!! Please read all about it, including every participant's awards, in Part 2 of this newsletter (emailed separately).

.Membership Dues

If you want to be listed in the Membership Directory, you *must* have your dues turned in by October 15. Please make sure your contact information is correct too. You can go to our website, bondurantcommunityclub.org, to find a form and information as to where to send it.

BCC Meeting

Next BCC meeting is Tuesday October 5 at 6PM.